
To Whom It may concern, 
 
I strongly support H7382 for several reasons. First, college students are being unfairly impacted through 
the lack of available housing. Secondly , homeowners are being forced to increase rents, making it 
difficult for students to afford housing. Third, equal treatment of students is as important as the 
availability for rental properties in the summer months. Lastly, out of desperation, some students are 
sneaking the additional roommate in, which leaves the student and owner vulnerable and at risk.  
 
Please consider my reasons above and support the bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Kelly Lawrence 
4 Village Lane, Narragansett 
 


